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Danny has a login on our current website so he can edit content.

Danny is prototyping a new website. We need to add a hostname in our dns for him to work with.
The next planning meeting for Isubuntu will be next month.

Wayne Spivak is still the IRS contact, and this needs to be changed to Beach.

We can't get space at the Jefferson Market Library for the 1" Wednesday of the month in 2007. We
can only get the 3™ Wednesday, which is not ideal because we have our membership meetings the the

3" Thursday of the month.

At the next meeting we will nominate candidates to run for officer and board positions, and set the
ballot for the election to be held in February.



